
April Report – 

CCMW BRAMPTON MISSISSAUGA CHAPTER REPORT 

1. April was a good month with the Brampton Mississauga chapter meeFng at 
an EgypFan restaurant Al Masrawy on April 18 for IJar.  Marium and Nuzhat 
joined us, and I believe we were close to 20 people.  Thanks Marium for 
being so closely involved with the planning of the event.  

        

                            

2. Picked up a total of 14 jars of dates in March personally, from Meatheads in 
Mississauga.   One of our chapter members bought 1 jar that I know of. We 
raised close to $400 during the Ramadhan campaign 



 
 

 

3. AVended IJar at Algoma University and spoke on Ramadan and CCMW .   It 
was a very nice event where I got to meet young students from different 
denominaFons and had great conversaFons.  
 

 
 
 
 

4. Am aVending a conference in Waterloo next month along with Sitara and 
Shaila  - Our Whole Society – Finding Common Ground in a 8me of 
Polariza8on – Should be interesFng.  

 

5. Met with some chapter members to discuss overall CCMW Strategic Plan 
and the Chapter Strategic plan. It would have been nice to have had more 
members join, but many could not.  



 
6. The Chapter is ge\ng together on May 27 to get reacquainted with  each 

other ( new members) and to spend a nice fun night together, with some 
planning opportuniFes.  


